
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 23, 2009 

 

Statement from Special Inspector General Neil M. Barofsky 

 
“While our investigation has been coordinated with the New York State Attorney General, it was 
and remains separate.   As our investigation is ongoing, we cannot comment on the details of the 
disclosures made by the Attorney General earlier today.” 
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